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At HSBC, we remain committed to supporting you and your customers and that means lending responsibly and ensuring affordability can be demonstrated.
We have a duty of care to ensure that your customers’ mortgage payments remain affordable and that’s why we’re asking for your support.
For any pipeline applications (pre or post offer), if you haven’t already, please contact your customers and check if their financial circumstances have been impacted due to COVID-19.
Customer’s financial situation has changed
If your customer’s income has changed since they applied for their mortgage e.g. furloughed, redundancy, reduced hours etc. please let us know as we may need to request additional information/documentation to ensure they can still afford their payments. If we are not made aware, it could result in them proceeding with borrowing they may not be able to afford.
Nothing has changed
Your customer’s application will proceed as normal if their financial situation hasn’t been impacted. Please note, if a physical valuation is required, this will take a little longer than normal.
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times.
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